
 
 

BOARD OF VISITORS 
COMMITTEE ON THE STUDENT EXPERIENCE 

DRAFT MINUTES 
SEPTEMBER 22, 2022 

SADLER CENTER EXPANSION 
 
 
COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT 
Hon. Mari Carmen Aponte, Chair 
Dr. Karen Kennedy Schultz 
Mr. Kendrick F. Ashton, Jr. 

Dr. Marc Sher, Faculty Representative 
Mr. Joshua D. Ramdass, Student Representative

 
COMMITTEE MEMBERS ABSENT 
Mr. Stephen J. Huebner 
Ms. Laura Keehner Rigas 

Mr. J.E. Lincoln Saunders 

 
OTHERS PRESENT 
Dr. Virginia M. Ambler, Vice President for Student Affairs 
Ms. Trici Fredrick Rudalf, Senior Associate Director for Student Unions & Engagement 
Ms. Taylor Locks, Associate Director of Operations for Student Unions & Engagement 
Ms. Jessica Walton, Deputy Secretary to the Board of Visitors 
 
INTRODUCTORY REMARKS 
Members of the Committee gathering in the lobby of the Alumni House at 2:46 p.m. and walked over 
to the Sadler Center where Ms. Mari Carmen Aponte, Chair, called the Committee on the Student 
Experience to order at 2:52 p.m. in the atrium. 
 
TOUR 
Ms. Aponte welcomed those present, made brief opening remarks and then introduced Dr. Virginia 
Ambler, Vice President for Student Affairs.     
 
Dr. Ambler introduced Ms. Trici Fredrick Rudalf, Senior Associate Director for Student Unions & 
Engagement, and Ms. Taylor Locks, Associate Director of Operations for Student Unions & 
Engagement, who led the Committee on a tour of the new Sadler Center Expansion. Areas highlighted 
during the tour included offices/departments now housed in the expansion: Dean of Students and 
Parent & Family Programs, Student Affairs, Student Leadership and Development, Community 
Engagement, Center for Student Diversity, Academic Wellbeing, Student Accessibility Services, Care 
Support Services, The Haven and Student Media Center. Committee members were also shown a new 
prayer and meditation space, meeting rooms, The Slice, grand staircase, and Hart Gallery. The Hart 
Gallery will feature artwork created and curated by students.   
 
ADJOURNMENT 
There being no further business, Ms. Aponte adjourned the meeting at 3:36 p.m. 


